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CWI Granted Independent Accreditation 
 
College of Western Idaho (CWI) is pleased to announce it has been granted initial accreditation by the 
Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU). While pursuing independent 
accreditation, CWI has delivered college credit instruction, certificates, and degrees through a 
memorandum of understanding with the College of Southern Idaho. CWI’s initial accreditation status is 
effective Sept. 1, 2016.  
 
“I am overjoyed at the news from our colleagues with the NWCCU,” says CWI President, Dr. Bert 
Glandon. “This decision is the result of tireless work from so many people. It lays the foundation for 
tremendous opportunities for the College moving forward.”  
 
The NWCCU made the decision following CWI’s year seven self-evaluation report and site visit this past 
October. CWI has been recognized by the NWCCU as a candidate for accreditation since February 2012. 
 
Independent accreditation will allow CWI more flexibility to modify curriculum and add 
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